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Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
 
Following discussion at Committee in December, land adjacent to Bowesfield 
Pumping Station was chosen as the preferred option for consultation. 
 
This option was confirmed at a meeting on 14 January.  This meeting also 
considered a report on another site with a view to providing a reserve option, 
however no additional sites could be identified. 
 
The Committee considered initial consultation results at a meeting on 31 
January in relation to the Bowesfield site.   
 
 
Timescale for Review 
  
The terms of reference of the Cabinet referral necessitate reporting to Cabinet 
on 14 February.  
 
Monitoring 
 
There are no upcoming monitoring reports due for this Committee.   
 
 
 
 


